Tuesday, June 2
Dear 5th Grade Families-

Please click <u>here</u> to find the Putnam 5th Grade Weekly Checklist for June 3-5. As a reminder, technology check-in is at Putnam on June 8th and 9th from 11am-6pm. Please make sure you are bringing your iPad and keyboard, let us know if you have questions.

Our last day of school is this Friday, June 5. We will have a closing morning meeting via Microsoft Teams at 10am. Your child can find the link in Canvas. Please help remind them to attend, as this will be our final virtual contact with them as a Putnam Panther.

Your child will receive their Magic Penny during technology check-in. Below, you will find the times that 5th Grade teachers will be present to hand out Magic Pennies. If your child would like to receive their Magic Penny by their 5th Grade teacher, regardless of when your assigned time by last name is, please come at the day and time below. We hope to see you then!

Monday 11am-1pm: Mr. Mabie Monday 4pm-6pm: Mr. Kunferman Tuesday 4pm-6pm: Mrs. Standen

Please click here to see a video of Goodbyes and Well Wishes from your 5th Grade teachers.

We want to send our deepest thanks and gratitude to you for all your support during this time! We hope you have a fabulous summer!

The Putnam Fifth Grade Team
Charlie Mabie: cmabie@ecasd.us

Scott Kunferman: skunferman@ecasd.us Kathleen Standen: kstanden@ecasd.us